
7TH AMSUN CONFERENCE 2015 

The Association for Medical Students University of Nairobi (AMSUN) organized a stellar 

conference on the 11
th

-12
th

 April 2015 at Brookehouse School in Karen. Dr. Diana Marangu was 

invited to moderate the Saturday afternoon session and was very impressed to see the research 

projects the undergraduate students are undertaking. 

“We have extremely talented and brilliant students! It is important that faculty continue to 

provide research mentorship for the future doctor.” Dr. Diana Marangu 

 

http://paediatrics.uonbi.ac.ke/node/2980

